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TSE/BSE Statement for Food Starches and 

MALTRIN® Maltodextrins and Corn Syrup Solids 

The statement below is provided to confirm the products manufactured by Grain 
Processing Corporation comply with guidance on minimizing the risk of TSE/BSE via 
human and veterinary medicinal products (EMEA/410/01/REV 03). 

Grain Processing Corporation's MALTRIN® Maltodextrins, Corn Syrup Solids and Food 
Grade Starches are not derived from ‘TSE/BSE relevant animal species’. 

The raw materials and reagents used in the manufacturing process of the products are 
not derived from ‘TSE/BSE relevant species’. 

No materials derived from ‘TSE/BSE relevant species’ come into contact with the 
product or equipment used in the manufacture. 

No gelatin, bovine blood derivatives, or peptones are used in the manufacturing process 
or come in contact with the equipment used in the manufacture of these products. 

Kind Regards, 

Marcie Hanssen 
Quality & Regulatory Specialist 
Grain Processing Corporation 
marcie_hanssen@grainprocessing.com 

This document is valid for one year from the date of issue. 
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